
Congratulations to the 
2025 CTE Month Poster 

Contest Winner! 

February is Career and Technical Education 
Month! To help celebrate, the Delaware 

Advisory Council on Career and Technical 
Education (DACCTE), along with partners 

from the Department of Labor and 
Department of Education hosted a CTE 

poster contest to help share how Career 
and Technical Education is an integral part 
of our educational system and economy. 

The featured winner of the contest is 
Sarai Vivar-Lucero, 

from Cape Henlopen High School. 




